We, the undersigned, respectfully call upon our City Councillor, the City of Toronto, and
Alcohol & Gaming Commission of Ontario (AGCO) not to aliow an outdoor patio with an
accompanying liquor license for 1474 St. Clair Ave West (Glamour Bar).

For the past few months, we have been kept awake over most weekends, public
holidays and long weekends due to loud music emanating from this establishment.
Since the restaurant opened, we are in agreement it has been operating outside the
Scope and boundaries of its license, as it has been operating similar to a nightclub
rather than a restaurant or bar.

Currently, ongoing problems include loud music complaints, crowd control, loitering,
patrons urinating in public, fights, patrons double parking and blasting music from
vehicles outside of the establishment, patrons drinking outside the premises, alleged
drug dealing, all of which are serious issues that the residents living in the immediate
vicinity can no longer tolerate or be subjected to this inexcusable behavior.

We believe that the community would be better served by a business operator who is
committed to operating in good faith and within our community standards regarding our
quality of life.

Thank you for considering our opinion. -
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